
Ambassador Asazuma Courtesy Visit to Hon. Ericah Shafudah, Minister of 

Finance (14 April 2025) 

 

On 14 April 2025, Ambassador Asazuma paid a courtesy visit to Hon. Ericah Shafudah, 

Minister of Finance. Ambassador Asazuma and Hon. Shafudah exchanged views on good 

ongoing bilateral relations between Japan and Namibia and further deliberated on 

future collaboration.  
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